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This is the final newsletter for the 2024/25
school year!! Thank you to everyone for
making this year such a remarkable success!

**\Wednesday, June 11%*, school will be
dismissed at 12:30 p.m. Happy summer!!

REMINDER: All lunch charges, skiing fees,
swimming fees, lost uniform fees, lost library
book charges need to be paid in order for
students to receive their report card
(promotion certificate). Eighth graders’, this
also must be done for us to send your records
to high school, as well as students transferring
to another school. Thank you for your
immediate attention to this.

“TREATED WELL”, “FELT APPRECIATED” are
words to describe the wonderful “Our team is
Un-Burrito-ble” treatment Ramsay School
Teachers and Staff received from Partner’s In
Education during Teacher/Staff Appreciation
Week. Also, thank you Ramsay School Board
for purchasing coffee for all the teachers and
staff. Thank you for everything!

Former Ramsay students who are completing
their senior year of high school are invited to
walk the “halls of Ramsay School” at 1:00 p.m.
on Thursday, May 29,

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE EIGHTH GRADE

CLASS OF 2025: Marcus Balan, Sean Callarman,

Gabe Cranney, Gabe Gramm, Ava Harrington,
Lane Hintz, Colson Huerta, Lilian Keltz, Grace
Lyden, Drew Pyrah, Abi Shope, and Rylee
Wagner.

Ramsay School would like to congratulate the
following students on their academic
accomplishments beginning in the 4" grade and
continuing to the 3™ quarter of 8" grade. This
year’s Co-Valedictorians are Gabe Cranney, and
Abi Shope, and the Salutatorian is Grace Lyden.

I would like to personally congratulate all the 8t
grade graduates and wish them the best in their
high school years!

Graduation is Tuesday, June 10" at 7 p.m.
Eighth grade students will be dismissed at noon
on the 10%!

On May 1°* the County Hall of Fame
Competition was held at the Butte High
Auditorium. There were three ties in the



competition this year and Sienna Burnett was
part of the 9™/10" place tie. Congratulation to
Sienna and the other 5 competitors. Ramsay
School is very proud of you all in representing
us on the first time competing in The County
Hall of Fame.

The City-Wide Track Meet for 4th, 5th & gth
graders was held on May 7*". Thank you to Ms.
Hanley, & Mr. Blubaugh for coaching our
tracksters!! Excellent job to all the
participants!!

Results: (ribbons given to top six places, but we
are listing to 10 places)

4" grade girls:

Relay: Lila Bell, Mandy Breitmeyer, Ruby Carey,
& Preslee Murray-6'" place

4" grade boys:

Kaison Matteson; 1%t in 600 meter, and 2" in
400 meter

Nicholas Montoya; 10™ in 600 meter

Relay: Tucker Butori, Otto Okrusch, Camden
Peters, & Fenmore Yerkich-6t" place

5" grade girls:

Isabelle Cranney; 5" running long jump, and 9t
shot put

Oakley Hansen; 9t 400 meter

Isla Thomson; 7" 400 meter, and 9t 200 meter
Relay: Caelyn Comfort, Isabelle Cranney,
Oakley Hansen, & Katerina Mathews-4™" place
5t grade boys:

Relay: Noah Coffman, Ryder Knoedler, Kaison
Matteson (4™ grader), & Nicholas Montoya (4t
grader)-7*" place

6" grade girls:

Charlee Bogert; 6" standing jump, and 9"
running long jump

Sienna Burnett; 5" 600 meter, and 6t" 400
meter

Hazel Butori; 7*" shot put

Bria Lyden; 7*" standing long jump, and 9™ 600
meter

Paisley Terron; 6" shot put, and 8" 100 meter
Relay: Sienna Burnett, Shelby Coombs, Bria
Lyden, & Paisley Terron-5t" place

6" grade boys:
Bently Detonancour; 4* high jump, 2™ 200

meter, 2" running long jump, 1t 400 meter,
and 1° 400 meter

Easton Yoakum; 6™ 400 meter Relay: Lucas
Coyne, Bently Detonancour, Weston Richter, &
Easton Yoakum

**6'" grade pentathlon winner for the meet
went to Bently Detonanour. Congratulations
Bently!

Notices from the vision and hearing screening
done in April will be sent home with the
students where concerns were detected just as
soon as we get them from the health nurse.

REMINDER: Proof-of-residence paperwork is
still due for a few families. Please have it in by
Thursday, May 22™. If not returned we well
presume that your child is not returning to
Ramsay School for the 2025/26 school year.
Out of district applications for those students
were mailed out in April. Out of district
enroliment forms need to be returned by June
5,

Field Trips:

May 20" - May 22" 8% grade

June 2" 6™, 7t grades

June 3" 1% grade

June 4% 34, 4th 5th grades

June 5" Kinder., 2" grades

Teachers will send information and permission
forms regarding the class field trips.

Ramsay Partner’s in Education will meet at 7
p.m. on June 5™. Please try to attend.

Attached to this newsletter is information for
next year regarding the 2025/2026 school
calendar, supply list, and bus routes.

The school day is 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. The
doors of the school open at 7:55 a.m. Tardy is
8:05 a.m,, late is 8:30 a.m. K, 1%t, & 2" is
dismissed at 2:40 p.m., with supervised time
until they board the bus at 3:25 p.m.



The May 14 reorganizational board meeting
saw Linda Rosin remain as chairperson, and
Boyd Burnett become the vice-chairperson.
Sworn in was new board member Pat Kissell.

Welcome Mr. Kissell!

The June board meeting is scheduled for June
18" at 5:30 p.m.

Thank you to everyone in the Ramsay School
Community for your patience and dedication!
Thank you for continuing to make Ramsay
School the best school in the entire world!!

Enjoy your summer!

See ypu on August 26" at 8 a.m.!

Mr. Chris Kellogg



